Licking Heights Alumni Association, Inc.

P.O. Box 77, Summit Station, Ohio 43073

Meeting Minutes for September 23, 2014

Regular Meeting ( Licking Heights H.S. Media Center 

Officers and Directors Attending:




 

Officers: Barb Triplett, Susan Baird, Bev DeNune

Directors: Dan McDonnell, and Milly Shaffer     

President Susan Baird called the regular meeting to order at 6:30 pm.  

Secretary’s Report: M/S/P (Dan McDonnell made the motion and Barb Triplett seconded the motion)

There was an amendment made for the June 2014 minutes. Corrections were made and amendment was M/S/P (Bev Denune made the motion and Milly seconded the motion)

 President’s Report: 


No Report

Vice President’s Report: 

No Report

Treasurer’s Report: M/S/P (Dan made the motion ad Barb seconded the motion)
Account Balance- Review of activity showed our present account balance as $3,093.82 (paid $4,500.00 to The Licking County Foundation (LCF), plus a deposit of $105.00). 
 

Old Business:

· Thank you Notes- Bev will send out thank you notes to those who donate over $50.00 to the Scholarship Fund. Thank you to Milly for donating the stationary.

· Banquet- Themes will be discussed as banquet approaches

· Scholarships- The Alumni Association has $43818.79 in the LCF. The board discussed objecting to the LCF Rules re: family members/relatives of board members are not allowed to apply for the scholarships. More discussion to follow. Susan will ask Tom to call the LCF and inquire about this issue.

New Business: 

· Policy on donations- The board decided to table this issue until the next meeting.  It was suggested that when the policy is drawn up for those requesting donations, that a budget be set and followed.

Committee Reports: 

a. Newsletter: Tom has been working on the newsletter and has room for one small article. Milly suggested that we put some historical facts about Licking Heights in the newsletter. 

b. Bell Tower- Dan will call Modlich Pavers regarding correcting two of the pavers by the Bell Tower. The pavers are still available on the webpage for sale.

c. Website- Dan will make changes to the website including the membership form and banquet form, as well as to note that the minutes for 2013 are coming soon.

d. Facebook Page- A special thank you to Tom for getting the page up and running. It was noted that the FB Page is a huge success. Dan mentioned that we need to find a way to get the members to the meeting. Susan suggested that Tom be asked to send out “evites” prior to the meetings. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 M/S/P (Dan motioned and Barb seconded the motion)

Next meeting will be 6:30 pm Tuesday, October 28, 2014 at the Licking Heights Media Center. 
Submitted by: Susan Baird, President

